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Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  

We have had another busy week in school. KS2 enjoyed a live screening on Wednesday of Shakespeare’s ‘Taming of the Shrew.’ The 

children really enjoyed the experience.  

 

Bosworth Battle Field  

Last Friday Years 5 and 6 visited Bosworth Battle Field. When we arrived we met Boudicca and she told us about the Celts, Romans and the 

Iceni tribe. We then met a Roman Warrior who told us about the Romans and how disciplined they were. We then used some shields and 

practised formations. In the afternoon we learnt about Roman Forts and made coins out of clay and we tried armour on. My favourite part 

of the day was being with the Roman Warrior. We all had a fantastic time and would definitely recommend going again. Thank you to Miss 

Haley, Mrs McGregor and Mrs French for taking us. Joe Year 6.  

 

Alton Castle 

A letter was sent out to parents of Year 6 children at the end of last week about this residential trip. Please send in your deposit of £40 and 

the completed form by Friday 6th December.  

 

Christmas Hamper reminder.  
This year the PTA would like to ask for donations to create Christmas hampers for the school Christmas raffle. We would be grateful if you 

could donate just one thing off the list to help us create some lovely hampers that will contain lots of goodies to enjoy over the Festive Season.  
A list of donations is now up on your child’s class door. We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 6th December in exchange for your 

hamper donation. Thank you in advance for your kind donations! 
 

Christmas Raffle Ticket. 
Please don’t forget to support our school by selling as many raffle tickets as you can amongst your family and friends  am and return the 

stubs and money to the school office as soon as possible! 
 

Music Lesson 

The next lesson will be Thursday 5th December which is to make up for one of the missed lessons from this term and then the final lesson of 

term will be Wednesday 18th December.  

 

We have two spaces available from January for keyboard lessons and 1 space for violin. If you are interested please speak to Mrs Davenport 

in the school office by Friday 6th December.  

 
Festive Film Night 

On Monday 2nd December we are offering a bit of shopping time. Children are invited to stay in school and will watch a film and have a hot 

chocolate until 5.30pm. A letter was sent out last week. The cost will be £2.50.  

 

 

Twitter For up to date information and sharing what we are up to keep an eye on our Twitter feed @OurPrincethorpe.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Workers of the Week! 
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Workers of Week   

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Whole Class Finley  Monty Tino Isaac Lotty Eddison 

 

 

 

Attendance and Punctuality Total attendance for week for whole school:  96%   

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

99%   91%   91% 97%  97%   99%  96%  

 

Spelling and Timestables Stars of the Week                                                  

 

            

 

 

 

 

Next Week at a Glance:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Y6 – Verity  

Y5 – Clara  

Y4-  Poppy H 

Y3 – Tino 

Y2 – Harry  

 
 

 1st – Jacob Y6  

2nd Eddison Y6  

3rd Daniel Y6  
 

Date Time Activity 

Mon 2nd Dec 

 

9am 

3.15-4.15pm 

3.15 – 

5.30pm 

Assembly 

French club 

Festive Film 

 

Tues 3rd Dec 

 

9am 

11.30am  

 

Assembly 

Choir to sing at Princethorpe 

Wed 4th Dec 

 

9.30am 

PM 

2.30pm 

3.15-4.15pm 

Reception Christmas Play 

Years 1 and 2 PE lesson  

Reception Christmas Play 

Basketball 

Thurs 5th Dec 

 

PM 

 

Years 3- 6 P.E lesson  

 

Fri 6th Dec 

Non Uniform Day 

Christmas Hamper 

Donation 

9am 

6pm-8pm 

Celebration Assembly 

PTA School Disco  

Wishing you all a lovely 

weekend! 

Mrs R Batson 

Headteacher 

 

 

'The God Who 

Speaks' 

The Year of the Word  

“And the word 

became flesh and 

dwelt among us” 

John 1.14 


